
 
 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 2 of 2025 

Date of Issue: 07/02/2025 

Water Supply in Eyemouth 

All Mariners are advised that the main water supply feeding the town has been 
interrupted and the town currently has no water supply.   As a result,  all water 
services around the Harbour are not in use. 
 
Scottish Borders Council Emergency Planning Team is monitoring the situation 
and keeping us updated on the matter. Until it is resolved there will be no 
water supply available for vessels. 

You can also keep informed on updates on the repair directly on the Scottish 
Water website, link below.   

Latest Update - Scottish Water 

 

If further information regarding this notice is required then please contact 
Brendan Bates, Harbour Master on Tel: 018907 50223 / 07885 742505 email: 
harbourmaster@eyemouthharbour.co.uk 

Thank you for your cooperation and attention to this matter. 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 

Brendan Bates 

Eyemouth Harbour Trust 

 

https://www.scottishwater.co.uk/In-Your-Area/Service-Updates/TD14-Eyemouth-070225
mailto:harbourmaster@eyemouthharbour.co.uk

